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1.​ FFA District Leadership Contests:  

Congrats to our Regional Leadership Contest participants: Kinley Sheridan and Felicity Ferrier. 

They both placed second in their contests (Greenhand Public Speaking- Kiney and Creed 

Speaking- Felicity). They now advance on to the State Convention at MSU to speak against other 

second-place contestants for a chance to move on to the National Convention.     

 

 

2.​ Animal Science Piglets: If you haven’t been down to meet our piglets I strongly suggest you 

reach out to Mr. Sheridan or myself to get down there to see them! Penelope (mom) did a great 

job and our students were able to watch/participate in the farrowing as she labored throughout 

the day. They have also had the experience of notching their ears and castration of our now 

barrows.  

 



  

  

 

3.​ MSBOA & Jazz Band: The Dansville High School Aggie Jazz Band had a fantastic performance at 

District Jazz Festival on February 4 and wrapped up with a clinic led by MSU Jazz Professor Randy 

Napoleon and a performance by the MSU Jazz Nonet.  



The Dansville 7-8 Band and High School Symphonic Band will be performing at MSBOA District 8 

Band Festival in Okemos this Thursday. We are looking forward to getting constructive feedback 

to improve and use that to show musical growth for our spring performances.  

 

  

  



 

 

4.​ SAT Prep: We’ve continued our Spring Testing prep. We continue to have some healthy 

competition between classes through Khan Academy, are planning on some rotations during our 



half-day to work on subject specific stuff as well as test taking strategies, and Mr. Braman has 

been offering Math prep sessions on Friday after school. We will be ready come April!!!  

 

5.​ Student Section: Our student section has been growing and they continue to improve their spirit 

and cheers each week. One of my favorite things about Dansville is the connections our students 

make with younger students. Half-time DCAA games is a great example of that. Check out the 

tunnel and engagement below.  

 

 



  

 

6.​ HS Buddies: This year we have made a more concerted effort to gather our high school and 

elementary buddies more. Partnerships were established at the beginning of the year and 

teachers were encouraged to organize activities and events as their schedule allowed. Some 

activities have included crafts, reading buddies, gym games, and other activities. We look 

forward to honing this in the future and strengthening this aspect of our Aggie Family.   


